Nichole Messner

From: Patti Miley <patti.miley@ymail.com>
Sent: Wednesday, April 28, 2021 6:31 PM
To: Council@cityofgreen.org

Subject: Master parks plan meeting

Dear city council,

Please read this at your next city council meeting involving the parks plan. With all that has happened in the last year
spending any more money on parks, especially connecting trails for the few not the masses does not seem like a frugal
choice. A community pool and places for the children and their parents to go and spend time together year round
would be a better place to put parks funding. Trails only are an advantage to a few, in these times using the trails could
be dangerous. | use to walk the dogs in the park trails but no longer felt safe.

Please spend taxpayers money where it does the most benefit for the many, not the few.

Thank you,

Patti Miley
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